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Dear Families,  
 
It’s hard to believe we’ve almost made it through the first month of school — we hope 
the transition from summer vacation to school schedules and homework has been a 
smooth process for all!  
 
Your PTSA is off and running and planning our fall events with much of the help coming 
from many of you!! Already this year, we’ve called upon volunteers to help with many 
programs including Bulldog Business Day, Back to School Lunch for the teachers and 
staff, First Day of School Schedule Handouts and so much more. Thank you to all our 
volunteers! 
 
To help keep these and many other programs going within the school, we continue to 
promote and ask our Bulldog families to support our “Pass the Hat” fundraiser. Our 
“Pass the Hat” fundraiser is the PTSA’s only fundraiser and separate from the ASB 
Popcorn & Cookie Dough fundraiser that was recently launched. While the ASB 
fundraiser will help pay for student-focused activities including after school clubs, sports, 
and assemblies, the PTSA is focused not only on student events such as Trivia and 
BINGO nights, but also on needs within our kids’ classrooms that are not otherwise 
funded by the district or state through our Bucks for Bulldogs grant program.  
 
If you haven’t already, please consider donating to this cause by visiting our website: 
http://www.beaverlakeptsa.org. We are currently in the process of accepting Bucks for 
Bulldogs grant applications from teachers and staff for programs/items that are not 
otherwise funded. Thanks to generous donations from our BLMS parents, many 
teachers have taken advantage of this great program. Over the past few years, well 
over $75,000 in grants have been given to BLMS from the PTSA – a very significant 
impact for our students and our entire BLMS community!  
 
To hear more about what the PTSA has planned for this year and to learn how you can 
get involved, please join us at our General Membership Meetings held throughout the 
year. The first meeting is set for Tuesday, October 2nd at 9:30am in the BLMS Library. 
In addition to PTSA news, you’ll have an opportunity to hear what’s happening in our 
school from our principal, Stacy Cho. We will vary the GM meeting times during the year 
with both morning and evening events. By doing so, we hope you can join us for the 
ones that fit your schedule.  
 
Thank you for your support! 
Kindest regards, 
Krystl McCandlish and Mary Jo Webb 
PTSA Co-Presidents 

 
“Like” us on Facebook at Beaver Lake Middle School PTSA and find us at our 

website… 
http://blmsptsa.ourschoolpages.com/Home 
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SEND STUDENT VIDEOS & PICS 

 

This year we would like to share pictures or short 

(30 seconds or less) videos of our students doing 

those things they enjoy outside of school. We’d love 

to see them engaged in their hobbies, community 

service projects, athletics, recitals, etc. These will 

be placed in the morning and lunchtime presentations 

we share with our students daily.  

 

Please send us electronic copies of your photos or 

short (30 seconds or less) videos of your students 

engaged in these activities. Send to: 

helgesonl@issaquah.wednet.edu. 

 

 
 

➢ Tues., 10/2, 9:30am: PTSA General 
Membership meeting in the BLMS Library  

➢ Fri., 10/5: ASB Fundraiser, Turn-In Day #2 

➢ Mon., 10/8: Teacher Work Day, No School 

➢ Mon., 10/15, 2:45-3:30pm: Site Council 
Meeting 

➢ Weds., 10/17: Mid-Tri  
 

 

 
 

ATTENTION PARENTS!!! 

 

This year, 6th and 8th graders will be asked to 

complete the Healthy Youth Survey on October 10th. 

This survey asks questions of students regarding risk 

factors for injury, health outcomes, and drug and 

alcohol abuse. Schools, communities, and state and 

local health departments use survey results to 

support our youth and reduce their risks. The 

Healthy Youth Survey is voluntary and anonymous. 

 

We sent home information regarding the survey on 

September 19th with your student. Please review the 

information and contact Lane Helgeson 

helgesonl@issaquah.wednet.edu if you have any 

questions.  

 

 
 

FAMILY TRIVIA NIGHT 
 

Last year, we held our first ever Family Trivia Night 

and it was So. Much. Fun. 

 

We are looking for volunteers to help with this great 

family event this year – Friday, Nov. 16th.  

 

Don’t worry if you haven’t volunteered before. there 

will be lots of guidance from people that worked on 

this event last year.    

 

Email volunteers@beaverlakeptsa.org to sign up or 

get more information. 

 

mailto:helgesonl@issaquah.wednet.edu
mailto:helgesonl@issaquah.wednet.edu
mailto:volunteers@beaverlakeptsa.org
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COLLEGE SUMMIT + AUDITION WORKSHOP - SATURDAY, OCT 27 
Professional musicians, and music conservatory graduates, Riley Mulherkar and Willem de Koch will demystify the 
college audition experience for you. Learn how to set yourself apart from the competition, prepare for recorded 
and live auditions, and select the school that's right for you. Parents welcome! Grades 9-12, all instruments and 
voice. Sliding scale fee. More information, including list of confirmed colleges and state universities attending at 
https://www.seattlejazzed.org/college-summit/ 
 
JAZZED ENSEMBLES PLACEMENT – SAT, NOV 17 & SUN, NOV 18 
Play and perform under legendary local educators like Clarence Acox, Wayne Horvitz, Darin Faul and many more, 
alongside dedicated students from Seattle and beyond. Although most of our instrumental ensembles are traditional 
jazz big bands, we are proud to offer opportunities to students on string instruments in the New Works 
Ensemble and Creative Orchestra Project. Ensembles rehearse on the weekend, January through May 2019, with 
multiple performances. Sliding scale tuition means every family can pay at the level that works for them. Grades 5-12, 
with one year of instrumental experience can register for Ensembles Placement (Nov 17 or Nov 18) and get more 
information at https://www.seattlejazzed.org/ensembles/ or call 206-324-JAZZ (5299).  
 
NINA SIMONE VOCAL ENSEMBLE PLACEMENTS - SATURDAY, NOV 17  
Let your voice soar! As Nina Simone was known to do, we bring together a broad range of styles, but are always 
steeped in gospel and folk traditions. Performing numerous original songs by director Cora Jackson, this soulful 
group uses harmony to explore American roots music. Ensemble rehearses Saturday afternoons, January 
through May 2019, with multiple performances. Sliding scale tuition means every family can pay at the level that works 
for them. Grades 7-12, boys and girls, can register for the Vocal Ensemble Placement and get more information at 
https://www.seattlejazzed.org/vocal-ensemble/or call 206-324-JAZZ (5299).  
 

 
 

I'm Nicole Perriella-Rehmke (pronounced Per-ella-Rem-key), and I'm the 

PBSES Coach here at Beaver Lake Middle School.  

 

I am passionate about supporting students and teachers succeed at school. 

This year, we are implementing our new Social Emotional Learning curriculum 

called Second Step. By developing positive social and emotional skills, all 

students are able to learn and thrive. Access a fabulous parent resource 

called ParentTeen Connect by clicking here. After teaching for 12 years, I 

am thrilled to be part of the leadership team at Beaver Lake.  

 

To learn more about PBSES, visit the district website by clicking here. 
 

https://www.seattlejazzed.org/college-summit/
https://www.seattlejazzed.org/ensembles/#new-works
https://www.seattlejazzed.org/ensembles/#new-works
https://www.seattlejazzed.org/ensembles/#orchestra
https://www.seattlejazzed.org/ensembles/
https://www.seattlejazzed.org/vocal-ensemble/
https://www.parenteenconnect.org/
https://www.issaquah.wednet.edu/academics/programs/pbses
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October 2018 
 
Thanks to the hard work of Board and Staff, and the generosity of our community during the 2017-18 school 
year, the Foundation distributed $1,378,761 to 69 unique programs. Here’s just a snapshot of what we 
accomplished together: 
 

 
 
October Happenings 
 
All in for Kids  
The Foundation’s annual All in for Kids campaign is in full swing.  If you missed donating during the online 
back to school process, there is still time to support our students!  Please donate at http://isfdn.org.  
 
Dining for Kids 
Dining for Kids night returns on Wednesday, October 3rd at the RAM in the Issaquah Highlands.  This Dining 
for Kids event will be dinner only.  They are adding some fun to the evening though and are including a 
magician!  So, skip cooking that evening and join your friends at the RAM for dinner on October 3rd 
benefiting the Issaquah Schools Foundation. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The school year is off to a great start with the help of the following 

volunteers:  

Bulldog Business Day: Teresa Mundel, Yang YiQing, Erich Von Hauske 

Nakagawa, Lisa Righetti, Melissa Yoon, Noelle Alvis, Sunshine Kragh, Yang 

YiQing, Amy Sparks, Carrie Haines, Heather Harris, Satyakam Satyakam, 

Yang YiQing, Yvette Artman 

Student Schedule Handout: And Amy Sparks, Chris Edwards, Janet Bien, 

Jessica Mills, Nadia Ali, Sunshine Kragh, Shelly Compton, Deepa 

Majumder 

Thank you all! 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fisfdn.org&data=02%7C01%7C%7C18f7fbbe012547039b7a08d62339d361%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636735129550590509&sdata=mpcxFKZYHOeENIQzP9Nrx8KxbJyC4MAPUjhZ4qzImMY%3D&reserved=0
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Project Deadline:  Thursday, Nov. 1, 2018 

Entries Accepted Now 
 

The theme for the 2018-2019 school year is:  HEROES AROUND ME. 

 

The Reflections Program is a National PTA and Washington State PTA cultural arts competition. The purpose of this program is 

to provide an opportunity for students to use their creative talents by expressing themselves through their own original works. 

A student may submit an entry in any of six arts areas. Only original works of art are accepted. The six art areas are: Visual Arts, 

Photography, Literature, Music Composition, Dance Choreography, and Film Production. 

• Visual Arts:  Drawing, painting in tempera, oil, acrylic, watercolor & t-shirt paints, computer generated art, two-

dimensional collage, printmaking, needlework & leather tooling.  Visual Arts 2D Rules Visual Arts 3D Rules 

 

• Literature: Works of fiction, nonfiction, poetry, prose, drama, short stories and lyrics. Literature Rules       

 

• Music Composition:  Original musical composition, with or without words. Music Composition Rules 

 

• Photography: Color or black and white, included techniques: photogram, negative sandwich, and multiple exposure. 

Photography Rules         

 

• Dance Choreography: Originally choreographed dance composition. Dance Choreography Rules 

 

• Film Production: Original works, with or without sound, of animation, narrative, documentary, experimental or music 

video/film. Film Production Rules   

 

• Special Artist Division. Special Artist Rules 

 

Please refer to general guidelines & specific rules here: WA State PTA Reflections page 

 

To submit an entry use this  Student Entry Form or pick one up in the BLMS office. 

Entries are to be submitted in the BLMS office by the due date. Please leave them in the black bag labelled “Reflections” 

 

Theme Search Contest: 

The search is on for the 2020-2021 National PTA Reflections program theme! The due date for submitting a theme search entry is 

November 1, 2018. The students who submits the winning entry will receive $100. Be sure to check the Past Themes prior to 

submitting. Entries are to be emailed to support@wastatepta.org or mailed to the WSPTA office (1304 South Fawcett Avenue, 

Suite 300, Tacoma, WA 98402). Reflections Theme Search Entry Form 

  

For any question, contact: tanu.mtr@gmail.com  

 

 

https://www.wastatepta.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/18-19-Visual-Arts-2D-Rules.pdf
https://www.wastatepta.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/18-19-Visual-Arts-3D-Rules.pdf
https://www.wastatepta.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/18-19-Literature-Rules.pdf
https://www.wastatepta.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/18-19-Music-Composition-Rules.pdf
https://www.wastatepta.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/18-19-Photography-Rules.pdf
https://www.wastatepta.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/18-19-Dance-Choreography-Rules.pdf
https://www.wastatepta.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/18-19-Film-Production-Rules.pdf
https://www.wastatepta.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/18-19-Special-Artist-Rules.pdf
https://www.wastatepta.org/events-programs/reflections/
https://www.wastatepta.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/18-19-Student-Entry-Form-fillable.pdf
https://www.wastatepta.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/18-19-Reflections-Theme-Search-Past-Themes.pdf
https://www.wastatepta.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/18-19-Reflections-Theme-Search-Entry-Form-revised-1.pdf
mailto:tanu.mtr@gmail.com
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